
 

 

Richard T. Howell 
Area Manager-Regulatory Relations  

AT&T  
208 S. Akard St. 
#2510.02 
Dallas, Texas 75202 
T: (214)757-8099 
F: (214)746-2232 
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October 9, 2020 
 
 
Adam J. Teitzman 
Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 
 
Re:  Docket No. 20200184 - Approval of Amendment to the Resale Agreement between 
BellSouth Telecommunications, LLC d/b/a AT&T Florida d/b/a AT&T Southeast and 
Sandhills Telecommunications Group, Inc. d/b/a SanTel Communications (“CLEC”) 
 
Mr. Teitzman: 
 
On July 13, 2020, BellSouth Telecommunications, LLC d/b/a AT&T Florida d/b/a AT&T 
Southeast filed an Amendment to the Resale Agreement between AT&T Florida and 
Sandhills Telecommunications Group, Inc. d/b/a SanTel Communications.  It has been 
identified that the cover letter submitted with the amendment incorrectly referenced 
Docket Number 20140229-TP.  
 
AT&T Florida submits this letter to correct the docket number referenced in the cover 
letter of the Amendment filed on July 13, 2020.  The Resale Agreement between AT&T 
Florida and CLEC was filed on May 4, 2006 in Docket Number 20060375-TP. 
 
I apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused.  
 
Please contact me if you have any questions regarding this letter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Richard T. Howell 
Area Manager-Regulatory Relations 
 
Attachment 




